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February 9, 2023 4:19 PM 
CityClerk 

Schedule 2 to the Minutes of the 
Board of Variance meeting 

held on Thursday. February 9, 2023 

Variance appeal of 9800 Pendleton Road of Burry Wosk 

I City of Richmond Security Warning: This email was sent from an external source outside the City. Please do not click or open 
attachments unless you recognize the source of this email and the content is safe. 

Dear City of Richmond, 

I am one of the neighbors of 9800 Pendleton road, who is requesting an appeal to create a second-stored rear 
yard setback. 

I strongly disagree for this request to be approved, as it would strongly invade our privacy and personal space. 
The second storey can directly see our whole backyard and everything we do in our backyard and kitchen very 
clearly. 

I am very sorry for this late comment, as I just received this letter. 

I sincerely wish for this appeal request to be declined, and please keep this anonymous since we dont want 
conflicts between us neighbors. 

Thank you. 
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